Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Physical Therapy Practice
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Physical Therapy Practice has received the petition for declaratory statement from Julio Diaz, DPT and GTC Globalia LLC., on July 27, 2022.The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of Sections 486.031(3)(c) and 486.081, F.S. as it applies to the petitioner.
The Petitioner seeks a Declaratory Statement from the Board requesting the Board to specify the documentation and evidence that it considers necessary and mandatory for a foreign physical therapist to be eligible for licensing in Florida through a recognition process without examination as described in the aforementioned statutes. Except for good cause shown, motions for leave to intervene must be filed within 21 days after the publication of this notice.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Allen Hall, Executive Director, Board of Physical Therapy Practice, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C05, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3253, Allen.Hall@flhealth.gov.
